Janice Williams

From: Robin Nichols [robinwnichols@comcast net]
Sent: Tuesday, February 18, 2014 10 07 AM

To: Janice Willlams

Cc: ‘Bryan Zecher'

Subject: Update on Lewis Permit Application
Janice,

Good morning! | just wanted to let you know that I'm still working on getting the things
together that are needed for the Lewis Permit. |'ve spoken to Mike Nicholson and advised
that his Exemption needed to be brought current, Bryan is deciding whjch Drywall sub to
submit and as for now, the remodel is not going to require a plumber’. Also, the contact phone
number for the Lewis’ is as follows:

Jim Lewis
205-960-9326
inlewis@samford.edu

Have a good day! | will keep you posted on anything | find out.

Robin W. Nichols
Office Manager

Bryan Zecher Construction
386-752-8653 office
386-758-8920 fax
robinwnichols@comcast.net




